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The Valley Village Foundation was formed to ensure the future
financial viability of Valley Village. The focus of the Foundation is the

endowment to provide lifelong care for our clients.

As we celebrate 50 years of Valley
Village, we are planning an event
for Spring 2022. This event will
commemorate our history and look
to the future of Valley Village. We
will share the event theme and
invitation in the new year. We are
planning a fun experience for
Valley Village's 50th Anniversary
celebration, and we hope you all
will join us! Mark your calendar for
Thursday, May 12 at the Valley
Relics Museum in Van Nuys, CA.

SPRING 2022 50TH ANNIVERSARY EVENT

Beginning in the first quarter of 2022, we
are planning a return to in-person Legacy
Group events. Based on your feedback to
our survey earlier this year, we understand
you are comfortable with small group
gatherings. Our goal is to host in-person
events safely so everyone is comfortable.
We are planning to host events outdoors.
We also invite you to bring a friend or two
who you would like to introduce to the
Valley Village Legacy Group. Stay tuned
for an invitation shortly after the new year
with a date, time, and location. 

RETURN TO IN-PERSON EVENTS IN 2022



Valley Village's 50th anniversary is a time to
celebrate our history and our future. The
development team and a 50th Anniversary
planning committee are currently planning
the Spring 2022 event. If you want to be
part of the committee, we need more
volunteers to help plan, especially for the
live and silent auction. We are also
collecting stories to share over the
anniversary year and at the Spring event. If
you would like to participate in the 50th
Anniversary committee, share your story, or
have questions, please contact Matt
Swearman at matthew@vvc.org, or call
818.587.9450 ext. 161. Also, if you know
someone interested in participating, please
refer them to Matt.

50TH ANNIVERSARY PLANNING

                   WINTER WONDERLAND AT VALLEY VILLAGE
Valley Village will host a Winter Wonderland Holiday Drive-Thru event for
residents and day program participants on Friday, December 17, from 5 pm to 7
pm. Like last year's event, Valley Village residents will be able to enjoy the
holiday event as their care providers drive them through the Winnetka Day
Program parking lot. Our residents, participants, and their families enjoy this
opportunity to experience the magic of the holidays with music, lights, and
decorations.  Staff and volunteers are planning the event to make it just as fun
and magical as last year's. Community members and groups are donating
holiday décor items, including holiday lights and decorations. We will transform
the Winnetka Day Program's exterior into a Winter Wonderland with help from
volunteers and staff to create a visual and auditory festival of lights. 

                   HOLIDAY WISHES
On behalf of all of us at Valley Village, we wish
you and your loved ones a happy, enjoyable,
and safe holiday season and New Year!
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